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INDUSTRIAL TRACTION
ice + snow

HTA-HEEL 
TRACTION AID
Ideal for drivers, delivery 
personnel or anyone operating 
machinery where use of a 
conventional, full coverage 
traction aid may interfere with 
driving capabilities

•	The HTA has two unique design 
features that quickly and easily 
allow the user to flip the traction 
pad or slide the traction pad out 
from underneath the heel when 
encountering a walking surface that 
may be damaged

•	Convenient hook and strap with 
adjustment system provides a quick, 
easy, comfortable and secure fit on a 
wide variety of footwear

•	8 “Military” Grade Tungsten Carbide 
Due North® Ice Diamond™ Spikes per 
pair, along with bi-directional tread, 
provides powerful traction with 
maximum grip

•	Exclusive specially formulated 100% 
natural rubber – provides maximum 
flexibility and durability in extreme 
cold conditions

Prod. No. V3550470  
Mod. No. HEELTRACTIONAID

One size fits most 

FLIPPING FEATURES


